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From

    Transport Commissioner, 
    Motor Vehicles Department, GoK

To

    All Deputy Transport Commissioners
    All Regional Transport Officers
    All Regional Transport Officers (Enforcement)

Sir,

 Sub:- MVD - Shortage of Executive staff - Reg

 Ref:- 1. Letter No.A1/e-126/2019/RT dated 26.03.2019 of RTO,Thrissur

2. Letter No. C2/8877/2019(L)/PHQ dated 28.03.2019 of the DGP & SPC

**************
                     As per reference Ist cited, the Regional Transport Officer,Thrissur
requested to make necessary arrangements to provide officers from Safe Kerala
Project  to reduce the difficulties faced by him due to shortage of field staff at his
office. Since it is Election time ,the shortage badly affects arrangement of vehicles
for the General Election.It is seen that the same  difficulty is being experienced by
other   RTOs also. Hence all  Enforcement RTOs are hereby directed to  discuss the
actual requirement of staff with the concerned RTOS in the Districts for mobilizing
vehicles for the upcoming General Election and provide the staff needed for the
purpose.The Zonal DTCs are directed to  personally coordinate this work with their
RTOs and ensure that no shortage of vehicle is experienced by any District Collector
in their jurisdiction.

Your’s Faithfully

V SURESHKUMAR 
JOINT TRANSPORT COMMISSIONER
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